
Wednesday, December 11, 2024 Announcements 

 

 We are getting close to a well deserved break, but before Winter Break, it's time to 
celebrate! Join us from 7:30-9:10 on Friday, December 20th for Student Council's 
Winters Breakfast.  Don't wait to get your tickets! They are only $5.00 and being sold 
everyday at lunch in the cafe until this Friday. Breakfast includes a Tim Hortons 
Breakfast Sandwich, a hash brown, fruit and either juice or hot chocolate. This year we 
will have the Argyle Strings Band performing, a special guest, Karaoke and more! There 
will be no purchase of tickets day of or after December 16th. Don't miss out!  
 
 

 Hi Argyle, are you feeling festive? Come to the caf this week at lunch and sign up for the 
gingerbread house competition! The event will take place on Friday the 13th at lunch. 
Beat the rush and come sign up! Groups can be up to 6 people, supplies will be 
provided. It costs $12 per group, card only. Prizes will be awarded to the best 
gingerbread houses. 
 

 

 Hey Argyle! From December 16th to 19th, join our Holiday Food Drive to support 
families in need by donating non-perishable food items. Write your full name and grade 
on a note attached to your donation for a chance to win a prize in our end-of-week 
draw. Look for collection boxes in every classroom and in the cafeteria! 
 

 

 Hey Argyle do you like sweet treats as much we do? The leadership students are holding 
a holiday bake sale, scan the QR codes posted around the school to vote for what we 
bake! 
 
 


